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November Highlights





*Students were absolutely wonderful at the Remembrance Day Assembly!  Their song was a peaceful tribute for November 11.





* Students learned all about EMPATHY at our Westvale Way assembly this month.





*We had a lot of fun bowling as a reward for selling Treasures Books! Thank you to the Parents’ Council!    





Reminders





* Our final day of school before the holidays is Friday, December 23rd.





* Please encourage your child to use the agenda to help organize events and assignments.





* Check out our class website: http://arscott.weebly.com/





*Scholastic Orders are due Wednesday, December 7th.
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In Writing, we have finished our final RECOUNTS.  We have published our pieces in three anthologies that will be circulating with the students.  Please look through the anthology when it comes home with your child and make a comment on the final page.  We will soon begin to practice our PROCEDURAL writing, as well as take the opportunity for some self selected writing.  In Reading, we are talking about our “internal conversations” – the voices in our heads when we read. We are working on listening to these conversations and recording our thoughts on stickies as we read.  We are also continuing our small learning cycle about writing summaries of narrative stories.  In Science, grade 5s are beginning Changes in Matter while grade 4s are working on Habitats and Communities.  In Physical Education, students are finishing up Volleyball, while in Health we are completing our Healthy Eating unit.  Students are having fun writing their own songs in Music and working on Tableaus in Drama!





In French Language, the children are beginning to prioritize and put actions in order to explain the procedure for completing a task.  The students use the all-important “parce que” and “pourquoi” to explain, rationalize and defend their choices.  Students listen to, and read, fiction and non-fiction texts for the love of reading and also to help them with sequencing when they set out to write down details of previous, present, and future events.  In Math, the junior students are practising multiplication and working with angles in 2D and 3D shapes.  In Social Studies, the grade 4s are studying Canada and Ontario. The grade 5s are learning about the different levels of government, with an emphasis on which services are provided by each level.  In Visual Arts, the students are creating interesting textures.    
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